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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2024 11:20 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Fw: Round Table follow-up

Hi Roxanne,

Could you send this email to the whole Town Council. Thank You!

Respectfully,

Naomi

From: Terri Foster <fostert@ledyard.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 8:09 AM
To: Fred Allyn, III <mayor@ledyardct.org>; Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org>; William Saums
<WSaums@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Round Table follow-up

Dear Mayor Fred and Representatives of Town Council,
I was in your group for the roundtable. I’m Terri Foster and my project is on pedestrian safety, specifically
creating safer walkways for pedestrians and cyclists in Ledyard, Connecticut. I want to thank you for your time
and information on the problem with property lines and the issues regarding pedestrian safety. Thank you for
your time and I hope to stay in contact throughout this project.
--

Terri Foster

Ledyard High School

Student

FFA Ledyard Regional member

You don't often get email from fostert@ledyard.net. Learn why this is important


